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Hello

Saltwater park belongs to the city and has been appreciated by generations for years. The part
that's missing in entry from or exit to 27th Ave nw. This makes it possible to legally walk a
loop instead of a one way option. Buying the vacant beach property allows that opportunity
and our family would truly appreciate that as well!

My name is John Peijs and I'm a Shoreline resident. I'm writing regarding the subject agenda
item.

Thanks for your attention and thanks in advance!

John
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